
 
PAGE 12 – BOISE RESPONSE TO PACIFIC POWER’S FIRST SET OF DATA REQUESTS 
 
Date: May 10, 2017 
Respondent: Bradley G. Mullins  
Witness: Bradley G. Mullins 
 

PACIFIC POWER DATA REQUEST NO. 0010 TO BOISE: 

Please refer to Exhibit No. BGM-1T, p. 32, ll. 10-14. Does Boise contend that overall overhead 
costs will decrease as the result of a Washington customer departing or only the allocated portion 
of Washington’s share of overhead costs will decrease?  
 
RESPONSE TO PACIFIC POWER DATA REQUEST NO. 0010: 

Both.  
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